

May 2023 Newsletter

Medicines Training You Can Trust





Martin our Director and Ellie our marketing coordinator snapping a quick selfie at this years Residential & Home Care Show

May 2023

Welcome to the May newsletter! Last month we visited The Residential & Home Care Show at the ExCel centre in London. It was a great day listening to health care professionals from all different areas and if you haven't attended before we highly recommend it. Whether you wish to expand your knowledge, listen to inspirational talks or debates, or see all the new and latest tech - its all there under one roof. Its a great sense of community as we all come together in one place to focus on what really matters giving the very best care to the people that need it.

As always, we are always one email, phone call or message away. So get in contact today to see where, how and when we can AIT Medihelp you!



If you haven't already heard of The Outstanding Society then let us be the first to introduce this incredible bunch.

The joint vision as Directors is to give Providers Free membership which will allow free access to virtual events, newsletters, podcasts and the OS app. It will provide a platform for all providers to access topical information and will also be a platform to celebrate innovation and share best practice.

Check out there website or download there app for more information, advice and inspiration!





Coming soon...

You asked, and we listened. Our new foundation safe administration of medication course is on its way.

More interactive and more practical.

Still accredited, still delivered by pharmacists.



ACCREDITED TRAINING

